

Rebecca Markham rmarkham@ci.sandy.or.us>

Food cart at Sandlandia

3 messages

Boumann, Mike <mike.boumann@clackamasfire.com>
To: "rmarkham@ci.sandy.or.us" <rmarkham@ci.sandy.or.us>

Tue, Aug 1, 2023 at 3:15 PM

Hello Rebecca,

It was nice meeting you yesterday!

Earlier this afternoon I witnessed the successful test of an exhaust hood fire suppression system located in a new Sandlandia food cart.

The required portable fire extinguisher was present, and no fire hazards were found.

Respectfully,

Mike Boumann

Captain Deputy Fire Marshal | Fire Prevention direct: 503.742.2673



"Here for you"

CLACKAMAS FIRE DISTRICT #1 WWW.CLACKAMASFIRE.COM 503-742-2600

Rebecca Markham <rmarkham@ci.sandy.or.us>
To: "Boumann, Mike" <mike.boumann@clackamasfire.com>

Tue, Aug 1, 2023 at 3:17 PM

Thanks Mike.. so appreciate it and it was great meeting you as well. Thanks for all the help and additional info yesterday.

I'll get this noted for the Food Cart owner..

Have a great week!!

[Quoted text hidden]

Boumann, Mike <mike.boumann@clackamasfire.com> To: Rebecca Markham <rmarkham@ci.sandy.or.us>

Tue, Aug 1, 2023 at 3:19 PM

You too! 🙂

From: Rebecca Markham <rmarkham@ci.sandy.or.us>

Sent: Tuesday, August 1, 2023 3:17 PM

To: Boumann, Mike <mike.boumann@ClackamasFire.com>

Subject: Re: Food cart at Sandlandia

[Quoted text hidden]

This e-mail is a public record of the City of Sandy and is subject to the State of Oregon Retention Schedule and may be subject to public disclosure under the Oregon Public Records Law. This e-mail, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please send a reply e-mail to let the sender know of the error and destroy all copies of the original message.